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ARCHBISHOP TO PRESIDE AT ENTHRONEMENT OF THE SACRED HEART

Archbishop Timothy Manning will preside at the Enthronement
of the Sacred Heart of Jesus, previously announced for Sunday,
November 7th. The Enthronement will be held at 4:00 p.m.
following an open house on the campus.

ADMISSION OF FRESHMEN IN JANUARY POSSIBLE

In addition to 50 or 60 freshmen who will be admitted to
the College in September 1972, the instruction committee has
agreed to consider accepting a special section of 15 freshmen
on January 31, 1972. These students will take the first semester
of the program during the second semester and they will do the
work normally included in the second semester during the summer
months. They will then become a part of the sophomore class
in September 1972. ;

The project will only be undertaken if 15 students who wish
to participate can be found, for only then will it be economically
practical. Any student interested in this program should submit
an application form immediately. Friends of the College are asked
to inform students who might find this program of interest.

ASSISTANCE IN CONTACTING STUDENTS NEEDED

Thomas Aquinas College exists for the benefit of students.
It is therefore essential that those who desire the kind of program
the College offers be informed of its existence wherever they may be.
Such communication is difficult. Friends of the College can help
by passing literature on to students, their parents, or high school
officials. To obtain literature for distribution complete and
return the attached form.
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OPEN HOUSE PLANNED

Thomas Aquinas College will hold open house on Sunday, November
7th from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. Tours of the campus will be avail-
able and visitors are invited to bring picnic lunches. Coffee and
punch will be provided. The number of picnic tables is limited so
visitors are advised to bring a blanket.

LECTURE SERIES CONTINUES

The Friday evening lecture series which is a regular part of
the Thomas Aquinas College program, has proven to be of considerable
interest. Friends of the College are invited to attend. Lectures
are held in the library reading room on the campus.

The following speakers and topics will be presented prior to
the Christmas holidays.

October 29 Father Theodore Fisher, S.J.
Professor of Theology - Loyola University
"An Epic of Conscience--Catholic Conscience
and the Magisterium of the Church."

November 5 Dr. George Tennyson
Professor of English - U.C.L.A.
"The Death of the Hero."

November 12 Brother Edmond Dolan
Professor of Philosophy--St. Mary's College
"The Science and Dialectics of Nature."

November 19 Dr. Frank Ellis
Professor of Philosophy--St. Mary's College
"Is Evil Involuntary?-A Problem in the
Protagoras."

December 3 Erik Ritter von Kuehnelt-Leddihn
Author, Lecturer, Columnist
"Future of Democracy."
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